
From: Chambers - Ross J  
Sent: Friday, 22 April 2022 1:51 PM 
To: 'Alex Grayson' <AGrayson@mauriceblackburn.com.au>; Nick White 
<nwhite@gordonlegal.com.au>; Jordan Lombardelli <jordan.lombardelli@ablawyers.com.au>; Nigel 
Ward <Nigel.Ward@ablawyers.com.au>; Ben Redford <Ben.Redford@unitedworkers.org.au>; Alana 
Rafter <Alana.Rafter@ablawyers.com.au>; membership@cciwa.com; Philip Gardner 
<pgardner@gordonlegal.com.au> 
Subject: FW: AM2020/99 - Aged Care Work Value Case  
 

OFFICIAL 
 
Dear Parties, 
 
Please see the below response from Mr Crantock. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
MADELEINE CASTLES 
 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: 03 8656 4645 
Madeleine.castles@fwc.gov.au 
   
11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
From: CEO <ceo@tandara.net.au>  
Sent: Friday, 22 April 2022 1:19 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2020/99 - Aged Care Work Value Case  
 
Hi Madeleine, 
Thank you for your email. 
I am happy for it to be treated as a submission. 
Regards 
Paul Crantock 
 
From: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Friday, 22 April 2022 12:53 PM 
To: CEO <ceo@tandara.net.au> 
Cc: Alex Grayson <AGrayson@mauriceblackburn.com.au>; Nick White 
<nwhite@gordonlegal.com.au>; Jordan Lombardelli <jordan.lombardelli@ablawyers.com.au>; Nigel 
Ward <Nigel.Ward@ablawyers.com.au>; Ben Redford <Ben.Redford@unitedworkers.org.au>; Alana 
Rafter <Alana.Rafter@ablawyers.com.au>; membership@cciwa.com; Philip Gardner 
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<pgardner@gordonlegal.com.au> 
Subject: AM2020/99 - Aged Care Work Value Case  
 
Dear Mr Crantock,  
 
You have filed the attached Statement dated 27 August 2021.  
 
We note that in your email of 30 August 2021, you referred to the Statement as a submission. It is 
not clear to the Commission whether the document is intended to be a witness statement or a 
submission.  
 
In the event that it is intended to be a witness statement, you may be required for cross 
examination. 
 
Please confirm whether or not the document filed is a witness statement or a submission by no later 
than 4:00pm Tuesday 26 April 2022.  
 
Regards, 
 
MADELEINE CASTLES 
 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: 03 8656 4645 
Madeleine.castles@fwc.gov.au 
   
11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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